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Statement on Passage of Nationality Inclusion Resolution 

  

We applaud the passage of the Illinois Student Senate resolution "Proper 

Recognition of Taiwan and Palestine" calling for the University of Illinois to 

recognize the diverse national identities represented on our campus. The 

resolution specifically calls for the University to include the Palestinian and 

Taiwanese flags in public displays of other flags on campus. Part of IlliniPAC's 

mission is to promote education and mutual respect among students, and this 

resolution furthers that mission. 

 

We thank J Street U Illinois, The Taiwanese Student Association (UIUC TSA), 

the Illinois Student Senate and many others for their important work on this 

resolution. 

 

For more information please contact: 

Shani Benezra 

President, IlliniPAC 

theillinipac@gmail.com 

 
About us: Illini Public Affairs Committee (IlliniPAC) is a bipartisan group of pro-Israel students at the 

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign dedicated to strengthening the relationship between the United 

States and Israel. IlliniPAC advocates for bipartisan Congressional support for a strong U.S.-Israel 

alliance, educates the student body on the importance of supporting Israel, and engages student leaders 

across campus to promote a pro-Israel environment at the University. 
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